
 

  
 

 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 



 

  
 

 

Please Note 
The next few boards contain photomontage visualisations of how the developments may look 
along with a map of the proposed site layout at present. 

Photomontage visualisations can only provide an indication of what could be experienced in 
reality. They are tools in the impact assessment process but are independent from it. They 
illustrate the likely change in view and, as such, to fully understand the likely changes they need to 
be used in conjunction with site visits and should be considered in the context of the totality of 
views experienced from the viewpoint and not just focussed on the proposed turbines. 

All photomontages are prepared to be technically correct at a specific viewing distance that 
recreates the correct perspective geometry of the view available from the viewpoint. To accurately 
recreate this using the printed page is difficult, particularly as the flat page does not conform easily 
to the biconvex lens of the human eye. As such they should simply be viewed held at a 
comfortable arm’s length and with the page flat. 
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